

The IMO International Maritime Law Institute Official Electronic Newsletter (Vol. 13, Issue No.55) 15 July, 2016

THE LLOYD'S REGISTER FOUNDATION CONTINUES TO SUPPORT IMLI

The Lloyd's Register Foundation continues to support training at IMLI. The Foundation is a charity which supports the advancement of engineering-related education, and funds research and development that enhances safety of life at sea, on land and in the air. Although set up as a charity in 2012, its history dates back to 1760 Lloyd's Register, a public organization in the marine and energy sectors. The Foundation was joined by The Lloyd's Register Educational Trust, a charity which has been operating since 2004.



Mr. Kitack Lim (IMO Secretary-General), Mr. Jim Harrison (Group Legal Director, Lloyd's Register and IMLI Governor), and Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI) with The Lloyd's Register Foundation Scholars for the academic year 2015-2016

From the year of the Institute's establishment, The Lloyd's Register Foundation has awarded over 35 scholarships for deserving lawyers from more than 30 countries. For the academic year

2015-2016, the Foundation awarded three full scholarships to Ms. Melody Yandi Ofon (*Cameroon*), Ms. Aleksandra Bujkovic (*Montenegro*), and Ms. Daria Omelchenko (*Ukraine*).



Mr. Jim Harrison (Group Legal Director, Lloyd's Register and IMLI Governor) presenting The Professor Walter Müller Prize for the Best Maritime Legislation Drafting Project to Ms. Evangelia Pouli (IMLI Graduand from Greece)

^{*} If you do not want to receive IMLI e-News in future, please return this message to the above address with request to DELETE in the subject field.

^{**} For further information please contact Ms. Tetty Lubis at publications@imli.org